
 

Online Webinar on Equity & Inclusion 

Date: 30.07.2021 

 

On the completion of one year Transformative reforms under New Education Policy (NEP)-2020 

proposed by government of India, The department of Applied Sciences (Jointly first and second shift), 

Maharaja Surajmal Institute of Technology, New Delhi has organized a Webinar on Equity & Inclusion 

on 30
th
 July,2021 from 3:PM onwards. More than one hundred students and faculties attended and 

acquired valuable information.  

Prof. A.K. Singh, the director of Maharaja Surajmal Institute of Technology, inaugurated the webinar by 

welcoming all the faculties and students and provided important information on the topic. Dr. Jindagi 

Kumari, Assistant Professor in Maharaja Surajmal Institute of Technology, delivered a talk on “Equity & 

Inclusion” as a collective goal. The high-lights of her speech rest on the accommodating people who have 

historically excluded because of their race, gender or ability. She also focused on all the initiatives of 

government under new education policy 2020. Innovative inclusions like Vidya-Parvesh , Indian Sign  

language, DIKSHA(Digital Infrastructure for school education), Nishtha (training program for middle 

school teachers), SAFAL, NDEAR, NETF would provide an equal opportunity and help in the direction 

of making India self-reliant.  

She also emphasized on the benefits of NEP where multi-disciplinary programs, academic flexibility like 

multiple entry & exit, academic credit bank in order to promote each section of children whether rural or 

urban India. Summing up, she encouraged and enthused the students to promote the practice of equity and 

inclusion by their collective efforts.  

Dr. Rashmi Gupta, Assistant Professor in Maharaja Surajmal Institute of Technology, pointed out all the 

revolutionary changes unfolded by hon’ble Prime Minister on the occasion of completion of one year 

transformative reforms under new education policy 2021 on 29
th
 July, 2021.  

The webinar culminated with a vote of thanks by Prof. Man Singh Beniwal, head of the department of 

Applied Sciences (First Shift). The program was successfully concluded with the cordial support of Dr. 

Sobinder Singh, head of the department of Applied Sciences (second Shift). 

 

 Photos of the event as based on Theme 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


